

Cardinal Pole Catholic School 205 Morning Lane, London, E9 6LG Tel: 020 8985 5150

www.cardinalpole.co.uk

Headteacher: Ms J Heffernan Follow us on Twitter @CardinalPoleRC

9th May 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Leavers Mass

The School would like to thank students for all their hard work. The leavers Mass will be held at 2pm on the 19th June 2018. Parents and carers are welcome to attend. Year 11 will have their own assembly after the Mass which will be restricted to the Year group. Please note that full school uniform must be worn for both the Mass and the assembly.

Book Return

During the course of Year 11 your child will have been issued with a number of textbooks. On the 19th June 2018 there will be an opportunity for those books to be handed back to the relevant Heads of Department. Students should arrive at 12pm and place the books in designated classrooms. This will be supervised.

These books are expensive to purchase and failing to return them prevents children further down the school from receiving the same educational opportunities as your child. GCSE results will be withheld until all books are returned. Lockers should also be cleared no later than the 19th. Any items left in lockers will be thrown away past this point.

Prep after the 14th May 2018

Prep will not take place for Year 11 from Monday 14th May 2018. They will either be dismissed at the end of their afternoon GCSE exam or at 3pm unless already notified of an early finish.

I would like to thank you for your support during your child's career at Cardinal Pole Catholic School. I wish them every success at GCSE results day.

Yours sincerely,

Mr A O'Donoghue

ATO'D. ... fle

Associate Deputy Headteacher

